
Reopening of Samurai 
Costume Experience

Toyama City Tourist Information Center is
considering resuming the armor dressing experience, 
which was suspended to prevent the spread of the 
new type of coronavirus, in stages while taking 
appropriate infection prevention measures and other 
measures.

This time, we will resume Samurai Costume Experience, 
which will be conducted as follows.

※Samurai Warrior Experience  Experience and Samurai Warrior 
Horse Riding Experience will continue to be suspended.

【Dates】 June 25 (Sat), July 23 (Sat), ＆ August 27 (Sat), 2022

※For the time being, it will be conducted once a month.

【Schedule】10am～12pm、1pm～4pm

【Fee】￥500/person

【Experience】Try on a helmet and battle 
coat and take some photos with your 
smartphone or camera.

【Experience Location】Outside

【Notice】Cancelled in case of rain


